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». CONFIRMATION OF LETTER

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

MEIKAI BUILDING

No. 32, AKASHI MACHI,

KOBE,  23rd July 1941,

TELEGRAMS :* ' REGISTER' KOBE

TELEFHONE :- 2830 SANNOMIYA

The Secretary,

i fF B uk “s"
WOKTNGHAM §§;£’"’*’

8/8_"MONTREAL MARU"

Dear 8Sir,

In reply to your letter dated the 16th May last
regarding the Special Survey of the Boilers on the above vessel,
I have to inform you that the Owners statec that they no longer
desire to continue her classification with this Society. An
official letter in this connection will be forwarded to you
in due course.

I am, lear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

M. Kamakura.
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